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To All Faculty and Staff:

The survey, report and comments of faculty and non-teaching
professionals on the pending PHEEIA legislation can now be viewed on
the Senate Website at: http://www.stonybrook.edu/univsenate/

The three documents consist of:
   1. The survey report 
   2. An appendix containing the questionnaire 
   3. An appendix with comments written by faculty and staff 
      survey respondents 

We welcome comments.

Sincerely,

Michael Schwartz, President 
University Senate


